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Every new KPATA member will be asked to sign
an agreement that states they will not share
KPATA training or content on social media or
with non-members. The agreement stands for
membership renewals.
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Many of our KPATA committees have gained new
members for the new program year - reach out if
you are interested in joining a committee (your
regional director can share the list of options with
you).

Welcome to our new KPATA Board President,
Amber Dejmal and our KPATA Board President-
Elect, Dana Clary.

The Bright Futures Program meeting is July 15th
at 1:00 pm. Please reach out to Jacki Himpel
at jhimpel@kpata.org with any questions.

We invite you to follow KPATA on social media for
regular updates:
Instagram - kpata_voice
Facebook - Kansas Parents as Teachers Association
Page
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